
Mr.594

7th Mary

Sir

I have to acknowledge the receipt

of your letter of the 28th Ultimo;

and to request that you will report

for what length of time the partie

whose accounts you enclose were

employed in mading drai and

repairing road on the St Fransies

Reserve.

I ame

Sir,

Your Obedient Servant

L Vankoughnet

Deputy of the Suget Guil

of Indian Affairs

H. Varsal, Esq.

Indian Agent
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